Special July 4th 5K Run-Walk
8:00am at the Miller Avenue School

Shoreham, New York 11786
Due to renovations scheduled for the Miller Avenue School, the annual July 4th races sponsored by the SWR Community Programs will not be held this year. 

As an alternative, the local running club, North Country Road Warriors, will be holding a special 5K run-walk at 8:00am at the entrance of the Miller Avenue School parking lot in an effort to keep the July 4th race tradition going. This is a no frills event which will not require a registration fee. It will be the same 5K course and will be timed the same way the event has been timed in the past. There will be no shirts or awards since there are no sponsors for the event. Volunteers will be on the course to monitor traffic and guide participants. There will be refreshments at the finish. Results will be posted on the SWR Community Programs web site.
Registration will take place on the day of the race between 7:00am and 7:45am. One can also register in advance by emailing Frank at fc1948@optonline.net with the following information:

· Name of participant

· Address

· Phone

· Email

Please note that this is simply a fun event and not in any way a competition. We want to simply keep the tradition of a July 4th run-walk in place and allow the community to once again come out and either run or walk the famous 5K course.
